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So far, things are going well at ExCEL. Last month's average enrollment was 54
students, and our 2-3 room and 4-5 rooms are still at maximum capacity. Several students
are looking forward to returning to their home districts, two from our middle school and
one from our elementary floor.

Last month's “Leaders of the Pack” for staff was our new custodian, Christine Clewell,
who has quickly become an integral part of our staff. For our elementary floor, Anthony R.
from Kewanee, on the Middle School floor, Aiden V from Cambridge, and J.T. from Annawan
were our student “Leaders of the Pack.”


